
Bend Bowmen Mee*ng Minutes  
May 2, 2022 

In A7endance:  Rob Dewi7, Tom Powell, Bob Wa7ers, Lenny Farris, Sco7 Foster, Zack Thorn, 
Molly Andrew, Burt Andrew, Brad Stevens, Lacie Porter (phone) Members:  Karen Demaris 

Outdoor Report:  Zack is stepping down as VP of Outdoor, family obliga*ons.  Need to find a 
replacement ASAP!  Super Shoot: Loca*on not secured.  Super Shoot possibly downsized to a 
fun shoot for 2022, back in full swing in 2023 (hopefully at Ogden).  Plans to get everything 
secured by the *me Shoot Cards go out next year.  Karen has offered to work with us to secure 
Ogden and find sponsors for shoot/money dots.  Super Shoot/Fun Shoot 2022 will hopefully 
have answers next week if it’s possible.  Ogden Group Camp is already reserved for us, just need 
approval from Forest Service to hold a fun shoot. 

Indoor Report:  3D night s*ll going on Thursdays.  Will end when school’s out for Summer.  
Request to close the range in May or June for S3DA coach training.  Craig coming up from 
Paisley to train coaches here.  Hoping to have the kids program start back up. 

Tradi*onal Report:  Lenny is stepping down/re*ring!  Thanks for all your years suppor*ng Bend 
Bowmen! 

Membership:  New memberships from Central Cascades and Top Pin need to be picked up and 
processed.  Memberships that were won at Ice Out need to have info added to the membership 
spreadsheet. 

Communica*ons Report:  2022 ballots went out on 5/1/22 via e-mail.  Poll closes on 5/30/22.  
Jot Form is working well for pre-registra*ons/vo*ng.  New e-mails to be built for each posi*on 
on the board and posted to the website.  Need to update website to specify that we don’t offer 
classes/lessons. 

Editor Report:  Newsle7er to start back up with bi-monthly mailings.  Tom to send to Molly to 
send out via email/post to Facebook.  No paper copies at this *me. 

Other business:  Ideas on how to get more people involved in Bend Bowmen. More indoor 
shoots, Turkey Shoots for both Thanksgiving and Christmas were discussed.  Karen suggested 
holding a kids booth at the 4th of July event in LaPine.  More outdoor events also discussed.  



Talking to Sisters Ranger District and Ochoco Ranger District.  They need 90 day no*ce in 
advance for the shoots.   

Fundraiser to Paint the Range was discussed.  We have members willing to help paint and 
provide equipment, need dona*ons for paint. 

Door to the range has been fixed and re-programmed.  Lif box installed to keep the heat off the 
keypad. 

Next Mee*ng 6/6/22 at the Indoor Range, 6:00pm


